WARD(S) AFFECTED:                 CADISHEAD



WARD COUNCILLORS:              C HUDSON, K MANN, J HUNT

CONTACT OFFICER:                   CHRIS PAYNE

DEAN ROAD, CADISHEAD

As part of the planning application process for a new housing development situated on a proposed extension to Dean Road, conditions were attached such that a traffic calming scheme had to be included within the new development and the existing section of  Dean Road.

The attached plan was submitted by the developer which details the layout of the scheme consisting of 6 road humps and 1 junction plateaux.

The proposals were submitted to the Traffic Management Unit in June 2005 who approved the scheme.

The Panel are subsequently requested to approve the scheme as detailed on the attached plan.

3 Year Accident Analysis
There have been no recorded personal injury collisions at this particular location within the last three years.

Estimated Cost

To be covered by the developer

Recommendation

For the panel to approve the scheme as detailed

6 Road Humps & 1 Junction Plateaux  
